
Child Sign-in Time 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

In light of the new health and safety measures we are taking, we would ask 

that you please select a time of your choice to sign in your child each morning. 

This will help shorten the delay in queuing each morning as we all adhere to 

the two metre social distancing protocol. 

 

Please mark your chosen time with an X 

Time Mark Chosen Time Here 
8:00-8:15  

8:15-8:30  

8:30-8:45  

8:45-9:00  
9:00-9:15  

9:15-9:30  

9:30-9:45  
 

 

Signed:____________________________________________________        

Date: ____________________________ 

 

 


